
Hello Maria.... under no circumstancs should HB 3494-A pass in any way shape or form. I 

believe Oregon should pass a bill disallowing declawing all together!!! It's anthropocentric- 

no factual consideration of the cat....selfish on the part of the person ....because of a chair 

(eg)?  Respectfully, Angela R. Dreher, Ph.D.  (and a cat advocate). 

 


